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Paragraph #152 Session #5 (2006)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum considers continued analysis of national reports on the
Millennium Development Goals vital in order to ensure that they take into account
the realization of the rights of indigenous peoples and indigenous perspectives.

Comments

SPFII reviews of 10 MDG reports from Latin America were conducted, made
available to UNPFII, and placed on the network.

Area of Work
MDGs, Cooperation



